The Ridgewood Friends of Music will present its annual fundraising concert on Friday, January 6th at 7:00
p.m. at George Washington Middle School. Local professional musicians, RPS faculty (Jeff Haas, John
Luckenbill, John Lange, Jon Schmarak, and Jean Schoenlank) and accomplished students will perform
everything from musical theater to opera, jazz to rock. A great concert for students! Tickets: Adults $20,
seniors $15, students $10, available at Bookends, Mango Jam, From the Top Music Studio in Midland Park,
and at the door. www.ridgewoodfriendsofmusic.com
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